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Question:

What hardship arrangements will be available

Answer:

The hardship program will continue for permanent residential aged care and residential 
respite care through the fee reduction supplement (see subsection 231(3) of the Bill).

The Support at Home Program will also have a fee reduction supplement available to 
individuals.


